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Wednesday 5th December 2018

Dear Parent,
Re. Wednesday 12th December 2018
On Wednesday 12th December all the Junior School (Nursery-Y6) will be holding a Christmas Jumper Day. Pupils are invited to leave their blazers and school jumpers at home for the day (all other uniform required) and replace them with a Christmas jumper in return for a £1 donation. The Head Boy and Head Girl have chosen Water Aid as the charity we will be supporting for this event.

This is also the day of the Y3-6 Christmas Party. The entertainment for the children will begin at 3pm and pick up for all pupils in Y3-6 on this occasion will be at 5.15pm from No.28 Castle Street. It is assumed that all the pupils in Y3-6 will stay in school for the party, but should your child be unable to stay for the Christmas party, please email enquiry@herefordcs.com by Monday 10th December.

Should you have any further questions regarding these events please do not hesitate to contact me via j.debenham@herefordcs.com
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and restful festive holiday.

Yours sincerely,
Mr James Debenham
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